



Wednesday 30th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Wednesday 6th November we have a really exciting opportunity for the children at Penpol. Mr Pollard has been arranging a Careers Fair which will run after school until 4.45pm.

We have a wide variety of businesses and professionals coming into school to share their experiences, inspire the children and demonstrate what can be achieved in the wider world after leaving school.

The children will be able to walk around the stands, ask questions and find out about the amazing opportunities that are open to them in the world of work.

This event is predominately aimed at pupils in Y3-Y6. For this reason, these children will finish at the later time of 3.45pm. We will release them at 3.45pm outside as normal. You are then most welcome to come in and explore the stands with your child. The fair finishes at 4.45pm.

If you do need to collect your child at the normal time of 3.15pm, please let the office know.

I really hope everyone makes the most of this fantastic opportunity. It is important for children to have goals for their future that are challenging and motivating to inspire their learning at Penpol and beyond.

We look forward to welcoming you at this event. If you would like to take part and run a stand yourself please see myself or Mr Pollard.

Any question please do not hesitate to ask.

Thanks for you continued support,

Mrs Pope Deputy Headteacher.

Headteacher: Mr C Coyle-Chislett Phone: 01736 753472 Email: secretary@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk Online: penpolschool.co.uk









